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“A perfumed nose of dark cherry,
plum, coconut, cedar and dried
thyme. Full-bodied with chewy
tannins. Rich and structured with a
chalky texture and a firm,
delicious finish.”

AUGUST, 2021

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2016

MURIEL RESERVA

RIOJA, SPAIN

92
POINTS

“A perfumed nose of dark cherry,
plum, coconut, cedar and dried
thyme. Full-bodied with chewy
tannins. Rich and structured with a
chalky texture and a firm,
delicious finish.”

AUGUST, 2021

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2016

MURIEL RESERVA

RIOJA, SPAIN

92
POINTS

“A perfumed nose of dark cherry,
plum, coconut, cedar and dried
thyme. Full-bodied with chewy
tannins. Rich and structured with a
chalky texture and a firm,
delicious finish.”

AUGUST, 2021

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2016

MURIEL RESERVA

RIOJA, SPAIN

92
POINTS

“A perfumed nose of dark cherry,
plum, coconut, cedar and dried
thyme. Full-bodied with chewy
tannins. Rich and structured with a
chalky texture and a firm,
delicious finish.”

AUGUST, 2021


